
1

Levesque, Jennifer

From: Eileen Parker 
Sent: Monday, June 21, 2021 10:15 AM
To: cityclerk
Subject: Annexation #17 Proposed Mello-Roos proposal File #21-455 Agenda #K-5  2 NO VOTES!!!!

Mr Robert and Mrs Eileen Parker vote no on any new proposed fees to our property at 584 Bobolink Ct. Merced, 
CA  95340.  We strongly disagree to having to pay for any new fees after living here for 18 years and being retired and 
having paid our home off 16 years ago.  It would be very unfair to us to now levy any new payment after the fact of 
purchasing in this area.  Mrs. Eileen Parker 

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Merced ‐‐ DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you 
are sure the content is safe.] 




